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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hK5jozecMRamf5kkkwsSW8TExfzXX8gX/view?usp=sharing

Values Ambassadors

Caring & Altruism

Well done to the children
who were awarded the

ambassador certificate
on Monday.
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Raheem - RR
Ronnie - RG
Ella-1G
Finley - 1L
Amber - 2N
Hussain - 2NG
Ansigan - 3HU
Waris - 3HA
Nooraldeen - 4MA
Behzad - 4AMO
Gurjacob - 5R
Charley - 5SM
Danyal - 5D
Janey - 6B
Darcie - 6C




Please do not park in front of the school gates at any point during the school day.

This causes congestion on Bury Avenue and obstructs staff from entering and leaving
school site.

Year 6 Trip to the British Museum

Year 6 visited the British Museum this week to support their learning about the Ancient Egyptians. The
children were able to see the Rosetta Stone, objects linked to the Egyptian afterlife and artefacts that
tell us more about daily life.

Breakfast Club

If you require our Breakfast Club provision please enquire by calling the
school.




Year 4 Trip to Hampton Court

Last Friday, Year 4 went on a visit to Hampton Court Palace, home of the famous Tudor, Henry VIII. They
were able to visit the historical kitchens where they took part in a workshop learning about Tudor life
and food, visit the great dining hall where Henry and other nobles ate and were entertained, and see a
range of portraits relating to the royal family throughout their former home.
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